
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Crested Butte South Metropolitan District  
The Board of Directors of the Crested Butte South Metropolitan District has for consideration a 

13.6% water and wastewater rate increase that would take effect January 1st, 2022.  District 

management will be taking comment from the public until October 27th, 2021 at which time a 

rate increase will be approved.  Additionally, a tap fee increase has been approved to take effect 

January 1st, 2022.  Such increases consist of an increased base rate per Equivalent Residential 

Use Unit, or EQR, and additional fees allocated to homes with more than three bedrooms and 

two bathrooms.  Public is welcome to comment at our regularly scheduled meetings on the last 

Wednesdays of the month or by appointment. 

 

For further information please call 

970-349-5480 

Ronnie Benson 

District Manager 


